
Thoughts from The Chair 
 
The flowers are in bloom, the grass is green and beautifully manicured, the potted plants 
that are placed on Farmington Avenue and spotted on other corners of Asylum Hill has 
helped to create a lovely landscape and a peaceful presence in our neighborhood.  
Thank you home owners, apartment owners, businesses, schools, organizations, and 
corporations for your help and efforts to make our neighborhood a beautiful and good 
place to live. 
My Mom often said, "it's good to look good and it's better than good to be good." Looking 
good is attainable and effortless for many of us, but it takes great effort and commitment to 
oneself and to goodness to actually be good. Let us continue to commit ourselves to the 
value of goodness by striving to keep our community looking good and keeping our 
commitment to ourselves to being good.  
Have a wonderful, safe and peaceful month. 
Blessings.  
Yvonne Matthews, Chair 


